
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim Manly <tmanly@brinnonfire.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 7:49 AM 
To: Bret Black <bblack@ejfr.org>; Pete Brummel <pbrummel@ejfr.org>; Brian Tracer <btracer@ejfr.org>; 
Tim McKern <chief@qfr2.org>; Nick Singleton <nsingleton@qfr2.org>; Willie Knoepfle 
<wknoepfle@dbvfr.org>; Justin Matheson <jmatheson@brinnonfire.com>; Chris Dolan 
<cmdolan1@gmail.com>; mason17chief@gmail.com 
Subject: Heartfelt Gratitude for Your Swift Response to Yesterday's Fire 
 
 
EJFR, QFR, DBFR & MCFD 17, 
 
I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for the incredible 
response from your team to the fire incident that occurred yesterday. Your 
unwavering dedication, professionalism, and swift action played a crucial 
role in minimizing the damage and ensuring the safety of our community. 
 
Your firefighters handled the situation with such skill and commitment truly 
impressed us all. Their quick response helped prevent further escalation of 
the situation and brought a sense of reassurance to everyone affected. 
 
Please extend our heartfelt thanks to each and every member of your team who 
responded to the emergency. 
 
In times like these, it's reassuring to know that we can rely on 
professionals like you. Your commitment to the safety and well-being of our 
community does not go unnoticed. 
 
Once again, thank you for your exceptional service. We look forward to 
continuing to work closely with your team to ensure the safety of our 
communities. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Tim Manly 
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